
CAERPHILLY COUNTY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
REPORT TO: CAERPHILLY STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL ON 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 
DATE: 6TH JULY 2022 
 
SUBJECT: EXECUTIVE VOTING 2022 - WASACRE EXECUTIVE 

COMMITTEE ELECTIONS 
 
 
A. PURPOSE OF REPORT  
 
To inform SACRE of the outcome of the WASACRE Executive Committee Elections for 
2022.  
 
 
B. BACKGROUND 
 
In May 2022, WASACRE wrote to all SACREs to advise them of the FIVE nominations for 
THREE positions on the Executive Committee, together with the TWO nominations to the 
position of Vice Chair of WASACRE.  The bilingual pen portraits of the nominees were also 
included. 
 
SACREs were asked to discuss the nominations at their Summer Term meeting in order for 
their ballot paper containing their preferred candidates to be submitted to WASACRE ahead 
of the AGM taking place.   
 
As the ballot deadline and WASACRE meeting was scheduled prior to the Caerphilly 
SACRE Summer Term meeting date, it was not possible for Caerphilly SACRE to discuss 
their preferences in person ahead of the deadline.  SACRE members were therefore sent 
the list of WASACRE nominations and asked to submit their individual vote to the Chair, RE 
Advisor, and Clerk to SACRE.   
 
The votes were tallied and Caerphilly SACRE’s ballot paper was submitted to WASACRE 
prior to the deadline date of 28th June 2022.  Caerphilly SACRE’s preference was for Vicky 
Barlow for the position of Vice-Chair, with Edward Evans, Mathew Maidment, and Marged 
Williams/Tyler Lorraine Saunders (job share) for the Executive Committee positions.   
 
The outcome of the WASACRE Executive Elections on 29th June 2022 will be circulated to 
SACRE Members ahead of the SACRE meeting. 
 
 
C. RECOMMENDATION 
 
For Caerphilly SACRE to note the outcome of voting for the WASACRE Vice Chair and 
Executive Committee Elections for 2022.  
 
 
D. SUPPORTING INFORMATION  
 
Appendix 1 Information from the WASACRE Secretary - Nominations to the 

WASACRE Election of Vice-Chair 
 
Appendix 2  Information from the WASACRE Secretary - Nominations to the 

WASACRE Executive Committee 2022  


